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Lee’s Crossing 
Monthly Newsletter                   March  2010 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Hello Neighbors!   

 

I hope this letter finds everyone well and warm!  It is hard to believe that spring is only 

three week away. 

 

We have had some complaints from several residents about neighborhood children playing 

football in their yards without permission.  In one instance, a parent was reported to have 

been playing as well.  Please remember to be respectful of your neighbors and their 

property. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Noel Follrath for his many years of tireless 

service to Homes Association.  Noel has served in just about every capacity on the board 

during his residency here.  It is people like Noel that have made this neighborhood great.  

Please take the time to thank him for his efforts the next chance you have. 

 

As always, if you should ever have any comments or concerns, please do not hesitate to call 

me.  My home phone number is (770) 420-3484.  Take care, and I will see you around the 

neighborhood! 

 

 

 

Jim Martin 

President 
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Around the Neighborhood 
 

 
 

Lee’s Crossing Cyclones Swim Team 2010 
 

On a day like this I can almost believe Spring and Summer Swim Team Season is on it’s way.  
Of course, it is probably cold, rainy or even snowing (again) as you read this! 
 
Just wanted to get the word out early, The Cyclones will be back in action in May and June.  I 
will be attending the County meeting early next month, at which point I will know our schedule, 
including which evening each week we will be swimming.  I will include that information in the 
next newsletter. 
 
In the meantime, mark your calendars; registration will be held at the clubhouse Monday, April 
12th between 5 and 7pm.  New swimsuits will also be available for purchase at this time. 
 
Coaches Caitlin, Chelsea and Cody are all planning to return, and we hope to see all of last 
year’s team back again.  In addition, we are always looking to add new swimmers.  Our 
swimmers range from 5 to 18 years of age (as of June 1st).  If you have not been with us before, it 
is a great way to begin your summer! 
 
If you are interested in any other specific information at this time please contact me, Susan Herr, 
at sdherr@comcast.net. 
  

 

Welcome New Neighbors 

 

Kelly Perkerson,     1116 Autumn Chase Court 
 

 

 
 

Be sure to book the clubhouse early for any events you are planning!  Call Adrienne Lemoine at 
770-428-5184. 
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Lia Sophia Jewelry 
Donna’s Classic Accessories 

Tupperware 
Scentsy Candles and Fragrances 

    

Girl’s Night Out! 
 

Thursday, March 4th   
 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

                         

                

                             
 

Relax and Join us for Appetizers and Wine 

 
Scentsy Candles & Burners, Purses, Backpacks, Totes, Wallets, Personalized Jewelry, New 
Fabulous Tupperware, Beautiful Lia Sophia Jewelry  
Something for Everyone! 
Bring your friends and your daughters! 
  

Lee’s Crossing Club House (near pool) 
1170 Chestnut Hill Circle, Marietta, Ga. 30064 
 
RSVP Janet Duncan Lewis 770-971-1355   (770) 422-8299 Donna Arrants    
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Neighborhood Notaries 
  

Greg Amaden   Lee’s Trace   770-429-9264 
Brenda Fairbanks  Trailwood Lane  678-290-4810 
Angela G. Ford  Lee’s Trace   678-234-7430 
David Hardy   Harrowgrove Court                770-427-6319 
Carolyn Richardson  Cedar Branch Court  770-427-9900 
Margaret H. Waldrep     Chestnut Hill Circle     770-514-0821 
Cecilia E. White  Trailwood Lane  678-797-6209 

  
If you are a Notary and are willing to help out your neighbors, please send your name and phone 
number to leescrossing@comcast.net.   

 

 

Classifieds 

 

CLASSIFIED SUBMISSIONS:  When submitting a classified ad, please use the format being 
used for the ads listed below.  Pictures will not be printed. Please make sure to include contact 
information and state how long you wish the article to run.  All submissions will run ONE 

MONTH unless otherwise requested.  

 

Pet Needs Home 

Hello!  My name is Kudzu.  I’m a four-year-old beagle/basset mix.  My human is about to retire 
to a condominium in Salt Lake City that doesn’t accept children or pets, so I’ll be interviewing 
applicants for a new human.  I’m neutered, I am up-to-date with all of my vaccinations, and I’m 
current on my flea, tick, and heartworm medications.  I’m a Capricorn who enjoys long walks 
and quiet evenings at home.  I have a small inheritance which includes an over-sized travel crate.  
If you would like to schedule an interview please ask for Mike at 770-423-1635.  (I don’t answer 
the phone; it’s the opposable digits thing you know.) 
 

 

Free Plants 

I need to reduce the number of canna plants that I have in my yard.  They grow to about 4 feet 
high, have large glossy green leaves and red blooms at the top.  The cultivar is 'The President'.  I 
have many to give away.  If interested, call me at 770-427-1462, e-mail me at 
wadegarnto@bellsouth.net, or come by our home at 552 Trailwood Lane.  My name is Wade." 
  
 
Tennis Lessons 

Tennis lessons for kids & adults utilizing the PTR (Professional Tennis Registry) method used 
by professional tennis instructors worldwide.  Whether you are a beginner, pursuing competitive 
MS/HS tennis, or just want to brush up on your game for ALTA, Richard Ramsey’s (our 
neighbor) interactive approach to teaching will take you to the next level of your game.  Private, 
semi-private, and group lessons available.  Contact Richard for availability & rates.  Let’s play 
tennis!   
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Around Town 
Calendar of Events 

 

Date Name 

4/3  Cobb Symphony Orchestra Jazz at the Strand Theatre  -  8:00pm 

4/16-18, 22-25, 
29-30  

Little Shop of Horrors presented by Atlanta Lyric Theatre at Strand Theatre 

4/23  Glover Park Concert Series at Marietta Square  -  8:00 pm 

  For more information on any of these events go to www.mariettaga.gov . You can receive 
weekly updates on happenings in the city by subscribing to the Marietta e-news.  Go to 
http://www.mariettaga.gov/news/subscribe.aspx for further information and to sign up! 

 

Marietta High School Drama Department presents "Pippin".  Tickets are $12 for Adults and 
$8 for Students.  March 25th at 7:00p.m., March 26 at 7:00 p.m., March 27th  
at 7:00 p.m. and March 28th at 2:00 p.m.   For tickets, contact Phyllis Hayes at 
mariettahighdrama@yahoo.com. 

 

 
RUMMAGE SALE 

 
First Presbyterian Church of Marietta is having a HUGE rummage sale on April 17th to help 
with the middle school mission trip in June. We will be collecting any and all items. Clothes, 
dishes, furniture, etc...everything except washer and dryers. If you have anything you would like 
to get rid of, we will even come pick up and haul off for you. Please contact me...Tricia Wilson 
at 770-428-8144. Thank you so much! 

 
 

DUE WEST TREASURE CHEST CHILDREN'S / JUNIORS CONSIGNMENT SALE 

 
3956 Due West Road, Marietta.  The sale is located at the corner of Acworth Due West Road and 
Kennesaw Due West Road in the Due West United Methodist Church Family Life Center. 
Admission is FREE.  Sale dates are Thursday, March 11, 9:30 a.m. -7:00 p.m.; Friday, March 12, 
9:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.; and Saturday, March 13, 8:00a.m. -12 noon.  Many items are 1/2 price on 
Saturday ONLY.  We offer high-quality items at greatly reduced prices.  Find gently used 
children's, junior’s and teen's clothing, accessories and shoes.  We also offer FORMAL WEAR, 
maternity wear and accessories, school uniforms, baby items/furniture, electronics, books, CDs, 
videos/DVDs, TOYS and more!  For more information, please call 678-318-1908 or email 
treasurechest.duewest@yahoo.com.  
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Neighborhood Business Spotlight 

 
If you would like to tell your neighbors about your business or recommend someone else’s 

business, please send us a BRIEF paragraph giving pertinent information along with contact 
information.  Submissions will printed first come – first serve each month, based on space.  Send 
your information to leescrossing@comcast.net.  Note:  Please keep descriptions to one SHORT 

paragraph in WORD format.  Do not send brochures, flyers or pictures as they will not be 
published. 
 
Want to make watching home movies fast and easy? Have your Home Movies Transferred to 

DVD! Transfer those unwieldy 8mm and VHS home video tapes to simple, reliable, long-
lasting DVDs. It's easy to do – I'll drop by and pick up your home videos at your convenience. 
It's very affordable – my rates are just $15 per hour of video, versus $25 or more with other 
video transfer services. And, you can be sure the transfer will be well done – as I use great care 
and high-quality equipment. My name is Dylan Suhr and I'm a high school junior at The Walker 
School. Allow me to transfer your 8mm and/or VHS home movies to DVD today. For more 

information, call Dylan at 770-514-7850 or email dylan.suhr@thewalkerschool.org. 
 

Capitol One EPC provides the highest quality residential Pressure Cleaning, Deck Cleaning & 
Staining, Air Duct Cleaning and Dryer Vent Cleaning in the metropolitan area.  We will do what 
it takes to ensure the highest levels of customer satisfaction.   For our Lee's Crossing Subdivision 
neighbors, we are making the special offer of $35.00 to clean your dryer vent.  If you have more 
then one, it’s $15. 00 for each additional vent.   Give me, Finnis Jones d.b.a. Capitol One 

Exterior Pressure Cleaning, a call at 770-617-2463. 

 

I Recommend…… 
 
Dennis Pocius would like to recommend Georgia House Menders, LLC. “I have used Ron 
Wheeler for a number of Handyman projects for myself and referred him to many of my clients 
through my home inspections business. His work is excellent!”  Contact Ron at 678-677-9334 
 
Greg and Diana Black recommend Marc Jacobs if you’re looking for excellent lawn and 
landscape work. We’ve used his services for three years and couldn’t be happier. He’s a hard 
worker and dependable. Contact Marc Jacobs: 770.313.3303 (cell). 
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To receive newsletter by e-mail:  send request to leescrossing@comcast.net 

 
For ON-LINE EDITION, go to www.leescrossingmariettaga.com 

 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS for the April Newsletter is March 28.  Any submissions 

after this date cannot be guaranteed inclusion. 
 
Newsletter Editor:  Angelia Trevathan   e-mail to:  angeliatrevathan@yahoo.com   
Phone:  770-312-6374 
 
The LCHA Newsletter and Website are published and maintained for the benefit of Lee’s 
Crossing homeowners. The purpose of the Newsletter and the Website is to promote Lee’s 
Crossing and to provide our homeowners with information regarding Lee’s Crossing activities 
and related issues.  The homeowners have entrusted the LCHA Board of Directors with the 
obligation and right to ensure content conforms to this purpose.  As such, articles or advertising 
endorsing political positions or candidates or other subject matter the Board deems to be 
divisive, offensive or inappropriate in nature will not be published or posted.  All appropriate 
content is welcomed and encouraged as a means of furthering awareness and communication 
within our neighborhood. 
 
 
Mailbox Repair:  If you need a new post call Bob Schoonover at 770-422-8774.   New number 
placards or paint may be obtained by calling Frank Sullivan at 770-792-5720. 
 
 
Clubhouse Rental:  Call Adrienne Lemoine at 770-428-5184 or e-mail azlemoine@comcast.net 
 
Neighborhood Directories:  Soft copies of the Neighborhood Directory are available in PDF 
format.  Send request to leescrossing@comcast.net 
 
 
Board Members  

 

Jim Martin, President      770-420-3484   Walt Walker           770-428-4755   
1139 Chestnut Hill Circle     1060 Foreststone Way    
  
Steve Young, Secretary 770-423-0905   Erroll Eckford, ACC Chair      770-421-9738 
380 Baskin Drive      656 Trailwood Lane  
     
Kevin Brown, Director – Social Activities   Angela Ford, Treasurer        678-234-7430 
770-218-5965      521 Lee’s Trace 
1205 Fielding Court 
 
Brad Herr, Director – At Large  770-499-9354  Covenant Enforcement 
603 Briarmeade Drive     David Waldrep 
       770-514-0821     

David_Waldrep@bellsouth.net 
        

Board Email: leescrossing@comcast.net  


